
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

20th June 2023 
 
RE: Year 6 ‘Transition Day’ Arrangements 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are excited to welcome students in Year 6 who will be joining us in September to our 
‘Transition Day’. 
 
This was originally scheduled by Birmingham City Council to be on Wednesday 5th July 2023. 
 
However, due to the national teacher strike that has been arranged for that day, Birmingham City 
Council have changed the date to Wednesday 12th July 2023. 
 
We will be in touch again shortly to confirm final arrangements, including arrival and pick-up 
times. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Mr J Barton - Headteacher 


